


4.            I have a great concerns that this development has not been designed to current standards of low impact design, and
a sustainable, livable, active community with park facilities that are accessible to all residents.  This would include a
community that balances and blends with the special features of land in this area - ANSI, ESA, PSW, not destroying these
features to “fit” as many homes as possible in the area.
 
5.            I encourage a development plan that will enable the achievement of Net Zero homes by 2030.  This includes street
and home layouts that accommodate renewable energy such as solar PV on roofs.
 
6.     Finally, we think the subdivision development should have 250 units of compatible lots similar to units in Maplewood
Ravines ranging from at least 60 to 80 foot frontages. We also think that building this subdivision should be delayed and
contingent upon completing the Kirby extension and a full Dufferin EA that includes the area between Teston north to
Kirby.  
 
 
 
 
Susan Sigrist
Maple resident
 


